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MINUTES 

INDIAN LAKE BOROUGH PLANNING COMMISSION 

June 13, 2011 

 

 The regularly scheduled meeting of the Indian Lake Borough Planning Commission was NOT held on June 13, 2011. 
 

THOSE PRESENT:    THOSE ABSENT: 

 

Bob Hanson     Dick Brodt (part-time see below) 

Bob Vogel     Don Reed 

      Tom O'Toole 

 

 

 

Visitors – Dick Stern 

 

 
 

The meeting was not convened due to a blank agenda and lack of a quorum.  Informal discussion ensued.  At 

approximately 6:30 P.M. Mr. Brodt arrived for the sole purpose of providing his resignation. 

 

 

 The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Indian Lake Borough Planning Commission will be held on July  11, 

2011 at 6:00 P.M. at the Indian Lake Borough Building. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

 
 

 

 


